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The Banyo station accessibility upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s program to 
upgrade our stations to make them accessible for everyone. 

About the project
Banyo station is being upgraded to make it more 
accessible, and easier for customers and the 
community to travel on our network.

The new, modern station will help people in 
wheelchairs, parents with prams and those travelling 
with luggage or who are injured, to access to our  
trains with ease. 

Construction progress
The following works have been completed recently at 
Banyo:

•	 Continuing construction of station entrances and 
ticket office

•	 Continuing platform roofing and fencing 
throughout the precinct

•	 Continuing reinstatement of corridor fencing.

Upcoming works
Customers and the local community can expect to   
see the following activities in the coming weeks:

•	 Ticket office fit-out (ongoing)
•	 Lift commissioning
•	 Commissioning of new platform lighting
•	 Finishing works throughout the station precinct
•	 Construction of bicycle facilities
•	 Reinstatement works (ongoing)
•	 Landscaping throughout the precinct. 

Construction impacts
During construction, localised impacts may include:

•	 station precinct closed for construction
•	 pedestrian detours and traffic changes for safety
•	 increased vehicle movements near works
•	 noise associated with construction activity
•	 station carpark closed (until project completion).

Regular working hours are 6am to 6pm, Monday to 
Saturday. Prior notification will be provided for after 
hours activities (nights, Sundays or public holidays).

While the station is closed, an accessible shuttle bus 
route 316 operates between Banyo and Northgate 
stations to connect with rail services. 

Plan your journey with the MyTranslink app, visit 
translink.com.au or call 13 12 30.

Thank you for your patience while we build you a 
better Banyo station. 

Contact us 
For more information, to provide feedback or to 
receive email updates, contact the project team:
•	 Phone:	 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: 	 stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
•	 Website: 	 queenslandrail.com.auAbove: Construction of the new Banyo station entrance 

plaza and footbridge, viewed from St. Vincent’s Road.
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